
January 8, 2002 

CITY of THE DALLES 
313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OREGON 97058 

(541) 296-5481 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

The regularly scheduled Historic Landmark Commission meeting 
for January 23, 2002, has been cancelled due to lack of business. 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 27, 2002. 

Thank you! 




